
AIBA celebrates Birthday of President Umar Kremlev

Description

Dear Mr. President,

We truly appreciate your passionate work and commitment to the development of boxing
in each country all over the world.

We are thankful for your care about our athletes, coaches and National Federations, your
dedication to the betterment of our sport.

You have united all AIBA and Boxing family; each of us becomes stronger than yesterday.

We wish you to continue your successful path toward the bright future of boxing.

Happy Birthday!
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